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7 February 2025 
 
 
Michael Zhang 
fyi-request-29604-3035169c@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-17257 
 
Dear Michael 
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 18 December 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

I would like to request the business case for the Asset Management Data Standards (AMDS) 
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nzta.govt.nz%2Froads
-and-rail%2Fasset-management-data-
standard%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cofficial.correspondence%40nzta.govt.nz%7C48a966b46d7f40
dfa5bf08dd1efdb3b0%7C7245e48ca9ff4b2898ef05cfa8edb518%7C0%7C0%7C63870079805801
0062%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIl
AiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C40000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=m0zWOr
EJTLrEAWg%2FBnKedFsqIjYijgJ%2Bwnco73bf6yk%3D&reserved=0 
 
Specifically the specified monetary and non monetary benefits outlined in the business case 
regarding the implementation of a data standard across the sector 

 
The following document falls within the scope of your request and is enclosed: 
 
• AMDS Detailed Business Case FINAL – signed. 
 
In line with NZTA policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 
information removed. 
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If you would like to discuss this reply with NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZTA), please contact 
the Ministerial Services team, by email to official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Liz Maguire 
Chief Digital Officer 
 


